
 

                             
 
26th February 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I am writing to share that at the end of this academic year, Mr Mark Verde, Vice Principal – Curriculum 
and Learning, will be moving on to an exciting new opportunity as he takes up a Headship position. 
This is a fantastic achievement, and we wish him every success in his new role. 
 
We are currently in the final stages of recruiting Mark’s successor and are excited by the talented 
field of candidates. We look forward to sharing more details in due course. In the meantime, please 
do join us in thanking Mark for his work and in wishing him well for this next step in his career. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah McCormack 
Primary School Principal 
 


